February 11, 2015

Perry Kohne PO Box 164 Yakutat, AK. 99689

RE: Yakutat Lagoon

Dear Board of Fish:

As a resident of Yakutat who lives on the stream and very close proximity of the lagoon, I clearly support the lowering of the limit of fish to two Coho, being consistent with the current regulations in other areas of Yakutat. I have been a strong proponent of consistency even at a loss to me personal which Brian Marston can attest to.

I'm totally against any power play by the commercial fisherman of this town and their anti-sport fishing agenda which seems to crop up on occasion. Making this a children's only fishery, we essentially close the fishing to this fishery. As a resident who watches this activity on a daily basis, the only time of the year the activity is presible is in September when the kids are in school and should be either doing homework or involved in extracurricular sports.

I rarely see kids sport fish in this town, are rarely see kids at the lagoon, though on a few occasions have. Maybe a Labor Day "day only" for kids might be utilized, but seriously doubt it.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Perry B/Kohne